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ARREST MADE IN BIG APPLE ROBBERY 

AUBURN, ME – An arrest has been made in connection with October 24th robbery of the Big Apple on Main 
St. 27y/o Franklin Dee of Auburn was arrested this morning after Auburn Detectives executed a search 
warrant at his High St residence as part of the robbery investigation. 

Dee allegedly entered the store at approximately 6:20am on October 24th and demanded money from the 
store clerk after threatening the use of a weapon. Dee made off with an undisclosed amount of money. 
Investigators used physical evidence left at the scene to connect Dee to the robbery. “ A combination of 
good police work processing the crime scene coupled with our excellent working relationship with the Maine 
State Police Crime Laboratory made this arrest possible” said Interim Police Chief Jason Moen. 

Dee was transported to the Androscoggin County Jail where he is currently being held on $5,000 cash bail 
pending an initial court appearance in Eighth District Court. 

 

Franklin Dee 08/02/91 

 

 




